
From: Hughes, James D.
To: "David Soule"
Cc: "keno97@q.com"
Subject: RE: 10411 SANTA MONICA D
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2019 2:52:03 PM
Attachments: D21-003 termination.pdf

D21-003.pdf

David, This e-mail serves as the approval letter. Attached please find the recorded Termination of
the old easement and granting of the new easement.
 

DOUG HUGHES, P.E., CFM
principal engineer hydrology
o 505.924.3986
e jhughes@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 
 

From: Hughes, James D. 
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 2:31 PM
To: 'David Soule'
Cc: keno97@q.com
Subject: RE: 10411 SANTA MONICA D
 
Yes, David this is OK. Please submit signed notarized original to 4th floor. After the new easement is
recorded we can release the old one.
 

DOUG HUGHES, P.E., CFM
principal engineer hydrology
o 505.924.3986
e jhughes@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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From: David Soule [mailto:david@riograndeengineering.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 9:55 AM
To: Hughes, James D.
Cc: keno97@q.com
Subject: RE: 10411 SANTA MONICA D
 
Doug, does the attached exhibit cover the area you are able to support as remnant easement? If so we
will prepare easement and submit to 4th floor for review and routing. Thank you
David Soule
 

From: Hughes, James D. [mailto:jhughes@cabq.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 8:23 AM
To: 'David Soule'
Cc: keno97@q.com
Subject: RE: 10411 SANTA MONICA D

David and Sara,
The City Maintenance section is not willing to compromise on the width of the south portion of the
easement, but is willing to reduce the distance north of the fence from 40’ to 30’.
 

DOUG HUGHES, P.E., CFM
principal engineer hydrology
o 505.924.3986
e jhughes@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 
 

From: David Soule [mailto:david@riograndeengineering.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 2:22 PM
To: Hughes, James D.
Cc: keno97@q.com
Subject: FW: 10411 SANTA MONICA D
 
Doug, thank you for the response letter. I understand the limits of the easement you support us to
release.  We will create new easement with exhibit next. The owners have asked if you would consider
20' less north of the fence. You stated 40 would be acceptable.  I have included the owner in the email,
they intend to contact you directly to see if a little more easement can be reclaimed. Thank you
David Soule
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